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GREETINGS FROM THE
PTFA COMMITTEE!
Welcome to the Spring edition of the PTFA's new-look
bulletin.  Just as the season ushers growth and fresh
blooms, we will be starting our communications via
quarterly bulletins  with further editions in the
Summer, Autumn and Winter.  
The bulletins will feature the highlights of PTFA
events, activities and campaigns.  We've got lots of
positive stories to tell you, and look forward to
engaging with you. We hope you enjoy our new
bulletins. As always, we would really welcome any
feedback.
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Dedicated to bringing the School community together!



You might remember we raised more than £3,500 at the Hanuman Chalisa event, which was
donated towards new books for our school library. Thanks to the collective effort of the
school community led by PTFA volunteers,  we’re proud to see pupils starting to choose
their preferred titles that they'd like to see on the shelves. And the school is hoping to
purchase new books soon. It’s heartening to know just how much our donations and efforts
really DO make a difference!

BOOK APPEAL

SARASWATI MATA
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OUR ACHIEVEMENTS

Our School Community has at its heart the value of education,
knowledge and wisdom of our children. And what better way for
these values to act as a daily reminder than a beautiful painting
of Saraswati Mata. The PTFA has donated the framed picture to
the school, and it now takes pride of place inside the school
library – the very home and heart of knowledge. We pray our
pupils will always follow the path of true knowledge, which will
move us away from darkness and towards light.
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SAY PANEER!
Something to surely smile about...Thanks
to money raised at our Christmas Raffle,
Cinema Night and other events, the PTFA
has donated almost £1,000 for the
purchase of three brand new DSLR
Cameras. The devices will be used by our
pupils for photography club activities
and at school events.  We wish our
creative students the very best in their
photographic adventures!



When we asked for pupils to get their creative hats on for the Holi art competition,they
didn’t disappoint! We received dozens of vibrant and colourful entries related to the theme
and what Holi means to them. Of course, our judges (Emma Walsh [Arts], Mittal Sevak
[Catering], Subhash Vanmali [Premises] and Bhavna Parmar [PTFA]) had the very tough
decision of picking overall winning designs, and after careful thought and deliberation, they
ended up selecting 2 winners in each category!
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HOLI ART COMPETITION
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GOLD

BRONZE

 CONGRATULATIONS TO THE WINNERS AND ALL WHO TOOK PART IN THE COMPETITION!

WE CAN TRULY SAY THIS IS ONE VIBRANT, CREATIVE SCHOOL!

SIA NAKER [YR 7]

SILVER
PEARL PEARL [YR 9]

Serena Varia  [YR 8]SHIVAM KOTECHA [YR 7]

AKRITA KAUR [YR 7]
RAHI PATEL [YR 9]



Next week, upto 200 pupils and staff will be enjoying
a physically-charged hour at Ninja Warrior UK in
Leicester. The exclusive session has been organised by
the PTFA who have teamed up with Ninja Warrior to
offer discounted rates and sole use of the venue. 
 Tickets are selling very fast and nearing sell-out. So
if you are still interested in booking a place, you’ll
need to be a swift as a ninja and follow the steps to
register for this event on the school's parent pay
system. 

REGISTER AND PAY HERE:
www.parentpay.com

NINJA WARRIOR
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UPCOMING EVENTS
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EASTER RAFFLE
The PTFA has teamed up with the Easter Bunny
again to bring you a mountain of treats that you
could win in our popular Raffle. We’re not
counting the collective calories, but there is a
mini mountain of choc-tastic prizes to be won.
Student and staff volunteers are selling the raffle
tickets at the school during break times, so do
look out for them. They’re just 50p per ticket or
£2 for a strip of five tickets. All proceeds from
the ticket sales will go to PTFA fundraising
projects for the school. 

The raffle draw will take place at the school
during lunchtime on Friday 8th April – just
in time for you to tuck into your treats
during Easter holidays! GOOD LUCK!

http://www.parentpay.com/


Parents and staff will have received details about a charity appeal
from Avanti Trust to raise £10,000 towards food and meal
distribution to displaced families in Ukraine. The PTFA at Avanti
Fields School is proud to support this great cause, and is donating
£101 towards the appeal fund.  We would encourage you all to
support the appeal in any way you can - whether that is through
generous donations of any amount, and also promoting the appeal
to your family and friends.

CLICK HERE AND DONATE NOW
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APPEALS
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HELP AVANTI RAISE £10,000!

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/unitedforukraine


ENGAGE WITH US CHOOSE US ON

AMAZON SMILE

 

I WANDERED LONELY AS A CLOUD
THAT FLOATS ON HIGH O'ER VALES AND HILLS,

WHEN ALL AT ONCE I SAW A CROWD,
A HOST OF GOLDEN DAFFODILS;

BESIDE THE LAKE, BENEATH THE TREES,
FLUTTERING AND DANCING IN THE BREEZE.

WILLIAM WORDWORTH
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END

If you have ideas or suggestions about the sort of
activities and events the PTFA should be organising,
we would love to hear from you!  
Or perhaps you'd like to get involved in serving the
school and our children - we’re always looking for
additional active members and/or volunteers to help
us organise and execute events. 
And any feedback is most welcome. 
So please do get in touch with us. 
Our email address is avantifieldsptfa@gmail.com  
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FOLLOW US ON

INSTAGRAM

 

CONNECT WITH US

ON FACEBOOK

 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://www.instagram.com/avantifields_ptfa/
https://www.facebook.com/Avanti-Fields-PTFA-101664055348402

